
 

To Customers With Residence Cards 

Thank you for your continuous patronage of Mizuho Bank, Ltd. 

Starting from June 10, 2019 ‒ as part of Mizuho’s efforts against anti-money 

laundering ‒ the following items will be verified on your residence card when 

opening an account at Mizuho Bank, Ltd.: authorized period of stay, work 

restriction and residence card number. Kindly note that if your authorized period 

of stay is less than 3 months at the time of application for an account, Mizuho 

Bank, Ltd. will not open an account for you.  

In addition, kindly note that if you extend your period of stay in Japan, you will 

have to notify Mizuho Bank, Ltd., about the extension. Otherwise, Mizuho Bank, 

Ltd. will place some restrictions on transactions for customers who did not notify 

us about the extension. 

We apologize for the inconvenience to our customers and request your 

understanding regarding this matter. 

As of June 10, 2019 

 


